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22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,           
 
Thank you for choosing to include your child in our residential visit to Stubbington Study Centre in the Autumn 
Term.  We have had a fantastic response and can now confirm that we have places booked for the 7th to 9th 
October 2024. 
 
The final cost for this visit is £170 this cost includes a payment of £150 for all activities, accommodation and 
food and £20 for the private coach transport.  Any pocket money can be sent directly with the children on 
the 7th October.  The trip can be paid in full or in these instalments: 
 
 £50.00 by 15th April 2024 
 £40.00 by 15st May 2024 
 £40.00 by 15th June 2024 
 £40.00 by 15th July 2024 
 
Please pay online via SCOPAY, if you would like to pay in smaller instalments, please contact the School Office 
to arrange.  We ask that, unless otherwise arranged, for parents to please pay on the due dates each month.  
Failure to pay on time could result in your child’s place being withdrawn.   
 
May we remind you that the school has now confirmed numbers for this trip and are now financially 
committed.  Unless your child leaves the school due to a military move, or there are verified medical reasons 
as to why they cannot attend, a refund of costs is unable to be provided.  If you are experiencing financial 
difficulties and would like to discuss this confidentially, please do make contact with either Mrs. McGillivray 
or the School Office.  
 
Please find attached the medical and dietary forms which need to be completed and returned to the Office 
by 19th April 2024.  Please make sure that you include your child’s NHS number. Details of the Hampshire 
County Council’s insurance policy are on our website. 
 
There will be an information meeting held in September and you will be sent further details at that time. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah McGillivray 
Head Teacher 
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